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PIANIST RUDOLF BUCHBINDER FORCED TO CANCEL HIS RECITAL 

 

Montréal, January 31, 2020  ▪  Due to health reasons, Austrian pianist Rudolf Buchbinder has 

been forced to cancel his recital next Thursday, February 6th of 2020 at the Maison symphonique, 

in collaboration with Pro Musica. 

Ticket holders affected by this cancellation may exchange their tickets free of charge or receive a 

refund by contacting the OSM Customer Service at 514 842-9951 or 1 888 842-9951. 

If you obtained your tickets through Pro Musica, we invite you to join them at 514-845-0532. 

The Orchestre symphonique de Montréal and Pro Musica apologizes for any inconvenience this 

cancellation may cause to ticket holders and to its clientele. 
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THE OSM WISHES TO THANK ITS PARTNERS  
The OSM is proud to have the support of its loyal sponsors and gratefully acknowledges its Presenting Sponsor, 

Hydro-Québec, its Season Partner, BMO Financial Group, as well as its Major Series Sponsor, Power Corporation of 

Canada. 

We also wish to express our gratitude to the OSM Foundation, Fondation J. A. DeSève, IG Wealth Management, Le 

Groupe Maurice, Air Canada, Spinelli, Canada Life, TD Bank Financial Group, Sélection Retraite, National Bank, BBA, 

Cogeco, Estiatorio Milos, Volvo Canada, Charton-Hobbs, Doubletree by Hilton Montreal, ESKA, IRIS, Ritz-Carlton 

Montreal and Solotech. 

Contributions from the Orchestra’s public partners are essential to its operations. The OSM wishes to acknowledge its 

main public partner, the Conseil des arts et des lettres du Québec, as well as the the Canada Council for the Arts, the 

Government of Quebec and the Conseil des arts de Montréal. 
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